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Looking Ahead
As we wind down 2022 and prepare to welcome 2023, I am humbled
by all that we have accomplished this first semester of school.



We have fully resumed all normal activities, welcoming everyone
back for Grandparents Night and Veteran's Day celebrations.
The Book Fair was back in the building this year.
Students have been able to venture off campus for field trips -
to the fairgrounds, the zoo, and Connor Prairie.
Our Innovation Studio opened and has been an amazing
addition for ICES and ICIS students to embrace STEM and all
the possibilities it holds.
Our record breaking Walk-a-thon Fundraiser has enabled us to
celebrate students in big ways.
Parents have made their way back in the building supporting
student activities in classrooms and on field trips.
PTO merged for ICES and ICIS and has flourished with Trick or
Treating and Cookies and Canvas. They have celebrated our
staff several times already this year and are planning more fun
for the spring.
Student growth on our NWEA benchmark tests has been
incredible. 


Thank you for all your support this semester and for sending us
such wonderful students to work with each day. I cannot wait to see
all the fun and growth our spring semester holds.
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Welcome!
Melissa Pharr has joined our ICIS Family! She is our new school
secretary and will be greeting you anytime you come to our building
or call our main phone line. She will be overseeing attendance calls
as well. Please be sure to welcome her the next time you are in.

Calendar Reminders
Winter Break will begin December 16th at dismissal. Students will return to school on Tuesday,
January 3rd.


We will not have school on January 16th in honor of MLK Day (unless a snow make-up day is needed).

Indiana Launches GPS Dashboard
First Iteration of Indiana’s New Graduates Prepared to Succeed Dashboard Now Live! We know that
students are so much more than a single test score. In collaboration with educators, families,
communities, and employers, the state of Indiana recently launched Indiana Graduates Prepared to
Succeed (Indiana GPS), a new performance dashboard that re-envisions how the state strategically
displays school performance and student learning. By displaying how students are building necessary
knowledge and skills, this learner-centered, future-focused dashboard provides local families and
community stakeholders with meaningful, relevant, and transparent information about school
progress and performance. To access the dashboard, click here.
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